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Salford City Academy Development - Dining Room Extension and Irwell Building refurbishment 
 

Here at Salford City Academy we are embarking upon an exciting development project to improve teaching and 

learning spaces within the Irwell building and expand the dining room facilities to improve lunchtimes for our 

students.  

This development of specialist learning spaces, creating new performing arts, ICT and music rooms, will allow the 

school to participate in a wide range of performing arts activities. 

As part of this project United Learning have invested in new specialist music, drama and ICT equipment, as well as 

an additional outdoor teaching and dining area next to the Irwell building which will be covered by a bespoke 

canopy due for completion in Summer 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The dining expansion facility will see the existing dining space increased in size allowing more indoor seating, and 

an upgraded kitchen, to ensure the highest quality of food and service for the students. The bright, contemporary 

dining area will have the feeling of a café environment with full height windows, with a mixture of podium and 

booth seating, along with traditional table seating.  

Vivid graphics on the wall will reflect the school’s key values along with highlighting the need to focus on wellbeing, 

health, and the environment. In addition, this area will also have an option for outdoor dining with another bespoke 

canopy which links into the dining extension.  
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Students have been, and will continue to be, actively involved in engagement about the interior design and have 

had opportunities to visit the construction site and learn the about all the key roles involved in delivery of the 

project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


